WALTER L. SILVERNAIL, Ph.D. o

Technical Services
140 East Stimmel St.
West Chicago, Ill. 60185

{312) 231-1848
October 15, 1982

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter to Shieldalloy Corporation, Newfield,
New Jersey terminating my services as their consultant on Source Material
License No. SMB-743, USNRC Docket No. 40-7102.

Sincerely yours,
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Walter L. Silvernail
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